
To 

Shailabnla Women's (Auto) College, Cuttack 
P.G. Department of Sanskrit 

Letter No. 02/Date LL2020 

Dr. Rakeslh Kumar Mishra 

Assistant Professor of Sanskrit 

Govt. Women's College, Puri 

Sub- Invitation to act as Resource Person in State Level Webinar. 

Respected Sir, 

vith much pleasure I wish to inform you that thc PG Department of 

Sanskrit, Shailabala Women's Autoiomous College is going to organize a State 

Level webinar on ÍFt TetI(0UTTE fayT: on 12.11.2020 at 11.00 A.M.. 

As you are expert in this field I would like to invite you as the Resource 

Person on this occasion. Your participation in this regard is highly solicited. 

Thanking You 
yours Sincerely 

M 
202o 

HOD, Departni DEPARTMENTOSAit 
WOSSEN"'S 

Shailbala Women'aMaooTE Cuttack 

Copy to Dr. Rakesh Kumar Mishra, Assistant Professor of Sanskrit, Govt. 

Women's College, Puri / Students Notice Board / Dept. office File for 

information and necessary action. 
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